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************************** 
 

Quilting material and supplies from 

two generations of quilters! 
 

SALE: Fabric, patterns, batting, UFOs 
 

From the estate of a former Guild member, 
Charlotte Wright, who passed away recently. 

 
Monday, November 1 from 1:00 to 3:00 

5237 Triple Crown Drive 
Bonsall CA 92003 

 

Questions: call Charlotte’s sister Devra at  
443-619-0378 

https://fallbrookquiltguild.com/
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Greetings, Quilting Friends, 
 

Happy Hallowe’en! 
 

I hope you had a chance to view our 
scarecrow in The Jewelry 

Connections window. I’m looking 
forward to an exciting month of 

quilting activities. At our November 

meeting we’ll be having a mini quilt 
show in which all are invited to 

participate with their favorite quilt. I 
know that I’m going to be inspired by 
all the amazing quilting our talented 

guild has created. We also will be 
having our first in-person workshop 

this year in November. Karen 

Johnston will demonstrate a collage 
wreath that can be created for 

multiple occasions.  
 

 

The holiday season will be here before you know it. And in your holiday giving plans, 
don’t forget that Fallbrook Quilt Guild is a 501c3 nonprofit organization that can 

accept donations. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
With best regards, 

Frannie Marr 
FQG President 
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Programs 
 

UNDER-COVER MINI MYSTERY QUILT SHOW 
 

ovember 4 is going to bring us an exciting and surprising adventurous 

meeting. Please look through your own quilts and select your very favorite to 

share with the guild. There will be a theme, but surprise! It won’t be revealed 

until Frannie calls us to order. One special quilt will be chosen by you and 

awarded an awesome gift. In addition to viewing the quilts, Betsy Shirkey will be 

auctioning off six stunning quilts (below), and Ann Harris will present a fabulous trunk 

show.  

 

PLEASE write the title of your quilt on a piece of paper and pin it to 

one corner of your quilt. When you arrive, arrange your quilt on the 

provided chairs. 

I hope to see lots of quilts and all of you! 
 

Ann 

Ann Turley, 1st VP 
Featuring Programs and Workshops 

your Guild will surely love! 
www.annturley.info 

Day at the Sea – 41” x 43” 
 

Holiday Tree Skirt – 50” round/reversible  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N 

http://www.annturley.info/
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Pumpkin Delight – 46” x 46” 

 
 

Flowers for All – 44” x 44” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Christmas Lawn Chair – 47.5” x 75.5” 

 
              It Started With A Leaf – 23” x 23” 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dates to remember: 

 

November 4* – 1 pm: Mini quilt show and auction  
December 2* – 1 pm: Annual potluck  
“Dark” in January; back in February 2022  
 
*doors open at 1; meetings start promptly at 1:30 
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Holiday Wreath Workshop 
November 6 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
Start the holiday season by making this fun, 
easy wall hanging or table topper. This is the 

time to get over your fear of fusibles and put 
them to good use. We’ll select a palette of 

holiday motifs from our festive fabric, attach the 
fusible, cut away, and build a wreath. You’ll end 
the day with a quilt top ready to turn into a wall 

hanging or table topper. 
 
 

You’ll need floral fabric to cut up, a dark 
background fabric, and fusible web. Most 

important, you need small, sharp scissors. Get 
the complete supply list when you sign up at our 
November meeting. Workshop fee $20. 

 
If you have questions, contact Karen Johnston 

at karejohnston@gmail.com 
 

An example of the type of fabric that works well for this project (above); 
and finished wreaths (below) 

 

  

mailto:karejohnston@gmail.com
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Membership Report  
 

Friendship Group 
 

hat is that? An opportunity for fun! Members form a group (up to 
8–10 people recommended) and pick a contact person to organize 
your group. The parameters are limitless! Where, when, how often 

to meet is up to each group. And you get to pick your own “clever” name. 
The existing group names already used are: Sew 'n' Sews, Creative Needles, 
Sewing Sisters, Around the Block, Tuesday Girls, Easy Piecers, 
Fabriholics, and Serial Quilters.  
 
Usually your group members rotate where your meeting will be. You can 
have your own “show and tell,” problem solve, just meet for lunch—your 
choices are limitless. Have fun while getting to know each other! 
 

Linda Rosensteel and Barbara Erickson  
Friendship Group Coordinators 
 
*************************************************************************************************** 

 
Hi, Quilting Friends, 
 
I am serving as FQG Sunshine Chair this year. 
To be most effective, I need your help. 
 
Here’s how: Frequently a member or someone in her immediate family has 
a reason to be contacted, usually health-related. I am available to make a 
call, visit, or send a card if you will let me know the details.  
 
I prefer an email over phone or text, but please use the easiest means for 
you. 
 
Thanks so much,  

Ann Harris 
Angus2620@gamil.com  

 

W 

mailto:Angus2620@gamil.com
Lois
Placed Image
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From our October meeting….. 
 
 

Tricia Voight demonstrates Hawaiian appliqué 
(left)… 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

…and Barbara Anderson teaches machine 
appliqué 

 

********************* 
A Heartfelt Note of Appreciation to Jan Chow Buscis 

 

ith all the calamitous changes that the world is experiencing now, 
we need to include the transition to retirement of a treasured 
member of our community! Following her marriage in June and 

the recent sale of her Quilter’s Cottage business, Jan and her husband 
have made plans to enjoy the pleasures of retirement in the Phoenix area 
of Arizona. Jan has served the needs of quilters and sewists from near and 
far since acquiring “The Cottage” in 2005. The classes she offered 
increased our skills and promoted friendships among us. She also steered 
many new members to the Guild and, month after month, for many years, 
contributed high-quality items to our raffle tables, enabling us to add to 
the funds needed to run the Guild. Although Jan’s departure will leave a 
hole (as large as the craters in Arizona) in the lives of all her Southern 
California quilting friends, we wish her enough happiness to fill the Grand 
Canyon! 

W 
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Quilts of Love 
 

39! 
That’s the number of baby 

quilts turned in between July 
and October this year. Those 
lovely creations were crafted 

by eighteen members. 
 

Our goal for the year is 160; 
watch our pie chart get filled 

in over the next months. 
 

 

The following eight members have met or exceeded the minimum request 
of two or more from each member: Sharon Boehm, Donna Carter (and 
friends), Denise Cohen, Ardis Duhachek, Marg Freda, Ursela Hohaus-
Hawkins, Deb Raver, and Tricia Voight. 
 
We are exploring other avenues for our charity quilts and presently will 
add a small number to Hope House, a local pregnancy resource center. If 
you know of any other charitable organization that could use them, let a 
committee member know  (Deb Raver, Carol Wilson, Dixie Johns).  We are 
so appreciative of your support. 
 
Many thanks, 

Dixie Johns  
The drop off and pick up box remains on my porch.   
2148 Stone Castle 
Fallbrook, CA 92028 
Gate Code: #2148 
 

 
 

  

Quilts of Love - 2021-2022 

July thru Oct Nov thru June
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Celebrating November and December Birthdays 

 

November 
1 Sandy Scott 
2 Jan Conklin 

10 Carol Wilson 
17 Linda Rosensteel 

19 Doris Vroman 
23 Donna Carter 
29 Ann Turley 

30 Marj Freda 
 

December 

1 Addie Matcham 
5 Rosalie Mikelson 

7 Jewel Burke 
11 Betsy Shirkey 
29 Diane Trappen 

30 Collette Ford 
30 Linda Palmer 

                                                           Attribution: Poppyshome on Etsy 
 

 
 
 
 

The deadline for submitting material for inclusion in 
The Village Quilter is listed below.  

Send material to Charlotte Seidman at cseidman7@gmail.com 
 
 

Last date to submit material for 

the newsletter 

 

Newsletter distributed Meeting date 

(2021) 

November 24 November 29 December 2 

 
 

  

mailto:cseidman7@gmail.com
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News from the Southern California 

Council of Quilt Guilds 
 

 

SCCQG & 
Road2CA 

Road to California 
Quilters’ Conference 
& Showcase 2022 
 
Special Exhibit by 
SCCQG featuring “So 
Cal Quilts” 

 

 

 

Again, the organizers from ROAD have invited SCCQG to sponsor an 

exhibit displaying the works of quilters from the Southern California 

area for exhibition at ROAD, January 19–22, 2022. It’s our time to 

shine. The details of how to enter will be posted on the SCCQG 

website and will be emailed to each guild via their Council 

Representative, Newsletter Editor, and President for distribution.  

 

Please join us in presenting a representative exhibit of what Southern 

California quilters from the desert to the mountains to the sea have 

been creating (or finishing). All types of quilts will be welcomed so 

long as they fit the size requirement. I am hoping to get at least one 

quilt from each of the member guilds. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me via email at liv4quilts@aol.com  

  

In addition to submitting quilts, I will also be calling on So Cal quilt 

guild members to help with the whole process, including hanging 

(before the show begins) and take-down (when the show ends). If you 

are willing and able to help with any of it, please let me know at your 

earliest convenience at liv4quilts@aol.com  
 

Olivia Carnahan, SCCQG Road2CA Liaison 
 

mailto:liv4quilts@aol.com
mailto:liv4quilts@aol.com
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